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                              École LeMarchant-St. Thomas School
Moira Cavanaugh, Principal                           
email: mcavanaugh@hrce.ca


Gabe Rose, Vice-Principal
       

email: grose@hrce.ca
Jody Kearney, Administrative Assistant       
email: jody.kearney@hrce.ca

September 15, 2022
Dear Parents/Guardians,

Students in grades 4-6 are invited to participate in our Battle of the Books reading club on Tuesdays at 11:55 (the lunch hour) in Room 226 beginning Tuesday, October 4th ending in December. This is very exciting news because the program was cancelled last year due to the pandemic! 
There will be a brief info session on Tuesday, September 20th in Room 202 at 12:25 pm for students who would like more information on this program.
Battle of the Books is a program organized by Woozles bookstore. A list of 50 books was recently released by Woozles which are currently on order and will be purchased by the school. 
The purpose of the club is to promote reading, discuss the novels read, and have fun! Students read books from this list and write questions about the books. These questions are then used to have games based on trivia from the books within our club. 

In December a team will be chosen from the club to represent the school as we ‘battle” other schools in competition. If your child/ren is/are interested in being a member of the LMST team, then they should be reading at a rate of at least two novels a week. Otherwise, there are no set expectations on how many novels your child reads. 

Thank you,
Mme Cavanaugh, Mme Englehutt, Mme Arrosa & Ms. Wentzel
______________________________________________________________

_____________________ is interested in taking part in the Battle of the Books club.

Parent/Guardian signature: _________________________Date: ____________________

